
Lee Recreation Commission      October 1, 2013 

 

Present:  Larry Kindberg, Mark Kustra, Dawn Genes, and Dawn Deangelis 

 

 

LITTLE RIVER PARK 

 

Trail Signs - Adam Geddes presented a plan for building and installing trail signs at Little River 

Park.  He will lead a trail clean-up crew on Saturday, October 5.  He plans to be done before the 

end of November.  Mark offered for the blaze signs to be pre-painted aluminum.  Ricky Stevens 

will be donating large slab wood for a map sign to be placed at the edge of the parking lot. Mark 

Kustra made a motion to accept Adam’s plan and Dawn Genes seconded it.  Motion passed. 

 

Equipment Shed - Prior to the meeting the Commission met at the Park to determine the 

location of a shed for sports equipment.  A location to the left of the road near the new grass field 

was decided on.  ORYA will purchase and place the shed.  The shed will have addition square 

footage for Lee Rec to use. 

 

It was also discussed that a better gate system is needed for the road that goes through the park 

from the parking lot. 

 

 

LEE REC LISTENING SESSION 

Larry Kindberg reported that the listening session held on September 18 was lightly attended and 

that valuable input was received. 

 

 

FY 14-15 BUDGET 

Larry reviewed a draft budget request with the members.  Dawn Genes made a motion to accept 

the changes Mark Kustra seconded   Larry Kindberg will make the changes and email to the 

Budget Committee. 

 

 

Mark Kustra made a motion to adjourn and Dawn Genes seconded.  Motion passed.  Meeting 

adjourned at 9:15 pm. 

 

 

Next Meeting is November 5, 2013 


